
Special Use Permit for The Crypt 
 
 
The Crypt Haunted Attraction is looking forward to continuing to be at Fiesta Mall with great success.  
We have been at this same location since 2010.  Before that the event had been 
Part of Doomtown/Rawhide Halloween event and at Superstition Mall in Mesa.  At Fiesta Mall we will 
Be utilizing the event parking lot located on the south side of the mall, adjacent to the US 60 freeway. 
All event parking will be confined to event parking lot behind the haunt; with The Crypt staff utilized as 
parking guides.  Security and crowd  control will be staffed by The Crypt and off-duty Mesa Police.  Since 
location of haunt is located in an adjacent parking lot to the mall center, self  controlled and entire event  
Fenced in from surrounding streets and freeways.  There are no adjacent residential properties, and 
events will only be held after 6:30PM.  The haunts are an open air, with no buildings being constructed. 
 
The event will be open 26 nights in September/October/November,  starting the Friday September 27th 
and finishing November 1st.  Construction of event will take place starting mid-September and will be 
packed up by November 15th. 
 
All events signage will be contained within the perimeter fencing.  We will be utilizing banners, an event 
searchlight, as well as a hearse wrapped in graphics-all contained in event parking lot. 
 
We would like to continue at this location for multiple years bringing a great Halloween event to Fiesta 
Mall. 
 
 
CASE SITE:  Exiting paved parking lot – zoned L-2 
NORTH:      Existing office development and Fiesta Mall – zoned L-2 
EAST:          Existing retail center (across Southern Avenue) – zoned L -2 
WEST:         Existing Fiesta Mall – zoned L -2 
SOUTH:       Existing Fiesta Crossing retail center – zoned L -2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thankyou Again, 
 
 
Natalie/Mark Anderson 
The Crypt 
www.Haunted AZ.com 
480-223-3025 
 

http://www.haunted/

